
February 22, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Cindy C. Smolovik 

Archivist 

Dallas Municipal Archives & Records Center 

Office of the City Secretary 

12500 Marilla Street, Room 5D South 

Dallas, TX 75201 

 

Dear Ms. Smolovik: 

 

Thank you for taking the time to discuss the JFK Collection with me on the telephone today.  I 

appreciate the information which you gave to me, particularly details on the photographs.  We will 

advise you if one of the members of the senior staff is going to be traveling to Dallas and would like 

to set up an appointment. 

 

Again, thank you for your time and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director  


